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Project Delivery Model Update  

After conducting market soundings and hearing feedback from potential proponents, the City is 
recommending to Standing Policy Committee on Water, Waste and Environment, Executive 
Policy Committee, and Council to proceed the procurement using a progressive design build 
model.   

The report going to City Council with these recommendations is now public in advance of the 
June 23, 2023 Standing Policy Committee on Water, Waste and Environment meeting. The 
applicable City Council meeting is scheduled for July 13, 2023. 

The report can be accessed at: 

City Clerk's Decision Making Information System (winnipeg.ca) 

 

Schedule  

The preliminary schedule has been updated as follows:  

• Commence procurement process: Quarter 3, 2023  

• Contract award of Development Phase: Quarter 1, 2024 

• Substantial completion:  2030 

 

MERX Closing Date 

The closing date on MERX for this Notice has been revised to the end of July 2023 in anticipation of the 
commencement of the procurement process. 

https://clkapps.winnipeg.ca/DMIS/ViewDoc.asp?DocId=23841&SectionId=&InitUrl=

